
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this week’s newsletter finds you all well and that you managed to get out and enjoy some of the brighter weather over 
the half-term break - signs of spring are very much on the way! It was a delight to welcome back such smiley happy children to 
school following a well-deserved break this morning.   
 
The run-up to the half-term was a rather busy one – we celebrated Children’s Mental Health and Wellbeing week, National 
Safer Internet Day and the children in Years 5&6 enjoyed their curriculum launch day by working with Science Oxford in the 
‘Exploradome’ which supported their work on earth and space, as well as taking part in an activity that developed a range of 
art skills.  Please do remember to take a look at the Spring Term curriculum maps on the school website if you would like to 
find out more about your child’s learning. 
 

 
 
Class Curriculum Celebration Assemblies:  
If you haven’t done so already – please save the date for your child’s 
Curriculum Celebration Assembly, which start at 2.30pm. 
 
 
 
PTA Support: End of Term Disco & Thank you! 
What an amazing end to last half-term – it was wonderful to see so many of our 
children come together at the PTA disco.  There was a lot of sparkly outfits, great 
dance moves and very excited, happy children.  It was very well attended, and 
we would like to take the opportunity not only to thank the parent community 
for supporting such an event, but also to the PTA team who worked tirelessly 
behind the scenes to make it such a success.  It is thanks to the fundraising efforts 
of the PTA that we can offer many of our school visits within each phase at a 
reduced cost, due to their generous donations.  This has been hugely beneficial 
and very much appreciated, especially with such an increase in transport costs 
that we are facing.  A big thank you, Victoria and team. 
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Sponsorship from Blenheim and Owen Mumford 
In order to deliver our computing curriculum effectively, we need to access a range of 
programming kit for the children to use.  Often these kits can be loaned to schools for short periods of time, however, accessing 
them has become increasingly difficult due to high demand from schools.  We would like to thank Blenheim Palace’s 
Community and Innovation Team, as well as local business Owen Mumford who agreed to fully sponsor two programming class 
kits for our school.  We are very grateful and appreciative for their support with our curriculum and enabling us to deliver a 
high-quality computing education to our children.   
 

Thank you as always for the continued support you give to our school, it is always very much appreciated and hugely valued.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Anna Poole  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 

Safeguarding Children Updates 
What to do if you have concerns about a child 
If you have any concerns about a child relating to Safeguarding, please get in touch with one of our Safeguarding Leads 
immediately by contacting the school directly on 01993 812209 or by email safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk 
 
If you are unable to speak to a member of our Designated Safeguarding Team at school and have a safeguarding concern, 
please contact the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) directly who will be able to advise you. 
If you have a concern about a child, please call MASH on 0345 050 7666.  
 

NSPCC Updates for Parents and Families 
The NSPCC have updated some of their guidance on supporting children with mental health 
issues. Please follow the links to some very useful pages on their website. 
 
Child Mental Health: click here  
 
The Safeguarding Network: click here 
 
 
 

Collective Worship Weekly Theme 

 

 

 

mailto:safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-health-development/child-mental-health
https://safeguarding.network/content/safeguarding-resources/specific-risks-children-additional-needs/mental-health/
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Young Artists’ Summer Show 

Calling all artists! The Royal Academy of Arts has opened their Young Artists’ Summer Show 2024. Please see the flyer below 

for more information and then follow the link if you have any further questions: 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved 

Each child can submit one artwork and there is no theme. When you enter, we will ask for an image of your artwork plus some 

information about the piece such as title, size, and a little text about the artwork and why you made it. Your artwork will be 

seen by our panel of judges and the selected pieces will be shown in our online exhibition. Some of the artworks will also be 

shown at the Royal Academy of Arts. Prizes are awarded each year for inspiring artworks, as chosen by the President of the 

Royal Academy. You can also vote for your favourite 

artwork in our annual People’s Choice Award. 

The artwork can be made using any material; it can 

be a painting, sculpture, photograph, installation, 

video, drawing, or a combination. There is no theme, 

so artworks can be of any subject and we don’t mind 

when you made the artwork as long as you are 

between 4-19 years old when you submit it. We also 

welcome collaborative pieces made by more than 

one student… 

If you would like to enter the competition, please 

email art@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk and Mrs 

Boutayeb will send you the permissions form, 

guidance for submissions and details about how to 

photograph the artwork.  

Once you have read the guidance, please send a 

second email with the photo of the artwork and the 

completed permission form attached.  

All entries need to be sent by Friday 22nd March in 

order for Mrs Boutayeb to submit the entries before 

the deadline.  

We look forward to seeing what you create. Let’s 

shine a light on the artistic talent at our school!  

  

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved#judging
mailto:art@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk


Weekly Online Safety Guidance 
 

 



Mental Health Awareness 

 


